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Caldicot Castle Trip 

 

Dear Parents / Carers,  
 

Our trip is coming up soon (Wednesday 8th March) and we’re very excited! I thought now would be a 
good time to send a letter with a few more details about the day. 

 
Things to bring/wear: 

- Sensible shoes for walking (and potentially getting muddy), e.g. trainers 
- School uniform 

- A packed lunch and water bottle – if you receive Pupil Premium funding please let us know ASAP 
(by Friday 3rd March at 9am at the latest) if you would like school to provide a packed lunch 

- A warm, waterproof coat 
 

Timings for the day: 
- Arrive at school at normal time. We will aim to leave here on the coach by 9.20ish. 

- We will aim to be back at school well in time for the end of the day. If anything looks like it will 
alter this plan on the day, e.g. a bridge closure / bad traffic, we will send a text to you all letting 

you know the situation and adjusted collection times as soon as we know. 
 
Parent Helpers 
Thank you so much to the parents that have offered to come with us; it really is so appreciated. Please 
bear in mind that we are limited in the number of extra adults we are allowed to bring on our trips so 
cannot take everybody who offers, however much we’d like to! We will be going to Noah’s Ark Zoo in 
May, so if you have not been able to come on this trip, we will make you a priority for that one, if you 
would like.  
 
Parents who are coming along to Caldicot Castle, please come into school with your child at 9am on 
Wednesday 8th.  

 
Looking forward to it! 

 
Mrs Ives and Miss Lester  
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